From: Dale Martin

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 3:29 PM

To: Inquiries <Inquiries@rdn.bc.ca>

Subject: 707 be except from their Bylaw 1801 which allows people to camp in selected parks. .

ATTENTION CLAIRE THORPE

As residents of Gabriola we strongly agree with the Gabriola Fire Department that camping of any kind
should not be allowed in any of parks here. Especially the 707!

Regards,

Dale Martin

Gabriola, BC VOR 1X3
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